
Dear prospective Green County Humane Society Board Members: 

Thank you for considering becoming a Board Member of the Green County Humane Society!  As I am 

sure you are aware, Board Members have a great deal of responsibility and spend a great deal of time 

and energy ensuring that we have the best run Humane Society possible. 

To help you make this important decision of whether a board position is right for you and that you are a 

good fit for our organization, we  have outlined Board responsibilities and the process for joining the 

board.  We also ask that you fill out the forms provided and return them to us, so if a position becomes 

available, be it appointment by the board or by election at our Annual Membership Meeting, we can 

make an informed decision. 

A strong board should be well rounded.  So, we make every effort to have many areas of expertise 

represented:  management, finance, animal care, marketing as an example.   To help us ensure our 

board is well rounded, we have attached a questionnaire regarding your background in a number of 

areas of vital importance.  Your answers will help us to identify how your expertise fits with other 

members of the board.  Also, please submit either a resume or the attached Candidate profile.  Finally, 

please submit a signed Board Candidate Agreement form indicating your willingness to abide by the 

terms of this agreement should you become a board member. 

The following information and documents are available: 

  The process of becoming a Board Member  

 The role of the Green County Humane Society Board 

 Expectations of a Board Member 

 Board Candidate Profile (form) 

 Candidate Skill Assessment (form) 

 Board Candidate Agreement (form) 

Please review these documents carefully before you decide to pursue this path.  Board service may not 

be for everyone.  If after considering this information you decide to continue, please complete the forms 

and submit them to Tracey Pederson, Nominating Committee, Chair:  pederson.tracey@gmail.com mail 

to the shelter to her attention. 

Should you decide that a board position might not be right for you at this time, please consider being on 

one of our committees! 
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